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The National Assessment Program - Literacy and Numeracy (NApLAN ) 2017 for years g,^å)lä;,ä ät "tstudents will be held.on Tuesday 9 May, Wédnesday lo måi and Thuisday t1 May 2017. NApLANtests assess student knowledge ano bt<itts in writing, neaoing, Language Convåntions (spelling,
grammar and punctuation) and Numeracy.

Ïhe results of the tests provide information for students, parents, teachers and principals which can beused to improve student achievement.

All stu.dents gre expected to participate in the NAPLAN tests. During test week, catch-up tests will beavailable for individual students who are absent on test days. These students may underïake catch-uptests on the days in the test week after the scheduled test,'up to and inctuding Friäay e \tlay 2017.

Support can be arranged for students with disabilities, if the student regularly uses similar support forclassroom assessment tasks.

Exem.ptíons may be granted to students with significant intellectual disabilities and to students whohave been learning English for less than one year.

lf your child is eligible for support due to disability or an exemption, you should discuss this with his/herteacher prior to the tests. Parental consent is required before åny support due to disability or exemptionis granted.

Students may be withdrawn from NAPLAN by their parent or carer. This is a matter for considerationby parents and carers in consultation with thä principal. lf, after consuttation, you decide to withdrawyour child, you must sign a Student Withdrawal form.'These forms are available at the school.

Later in.the year you will, receive your chìld's personal NAPLAN report. The report will describeyour child's particular skills in Reáding, Writing, Languaje conveni¡oni (spelti-ilg, grammar andpunctuation) and Numeracy. The report witt atso iÉow hõw yïurchitd perlormèd in rejation to nationatminimum standards. These describe the minimum 
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riandards for students across Australia.

I am confident that the information you receive as a result of your child's participation in the NApLANtests will be valuable in helping you to assess your child's pro!*æ in literacy and numeracy.

For more information about the tests, please visit the VCAA website at www.vcaa.vic.edu.au or the NApwebsite at www. nap. edu.au.

Yours sincerely

Principal

FELLTIMBER CAMPUS
Hedgerow Court Wodonga Victoria 369o
Phone: oz 6o57 gooo Facsimile: 02 6059 2goo
Email: wodonga.middle.years.co@ edumail.vic. gov. au

HUoN CAMPUS
zz-24 Mitchell Street Wodonga Victoria 369o
Phone: oz6og7 gooo Facsimile: oz6oz4g6gg
www.wmyc.vic.edu. au


